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LOVE LEARN SHINE 
Friday 4 October 2024 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am pleased to write with this week’s newsletter. This letter and previous versions can be found in the letters 

section of our website. As well as our weekly newsletter there is also plenty of school news shared throughout 

the week in the News Section of our website.  

 

Safeguarding, Welfare & Wellbeing 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding and Welfare will always be our very highest priority in helping us achieve our vision of Love 
Learn Shine. We will use this section of the newsletter each week to keep families up to date with a range of 
key safeguarding and welfare information. 
Parenting Support  
Solihull Approach online parenting courses 
are FREE for all North Yorkshire parents, carers and 
foster carers 
Visit the website: www.inourplace.co.uk and add the 
access code NYFAMILIES 
Courses include: Understanding your baby, 
Understanding your Child, Understanding your child 
with additional needs, Understanding your teenager 
and Understanding your child’s mental health. 
 

 

 

 
Emotional Wellbeing Support  
There are several sources of excellent professional 
support for families to access, to support their 
children with the emotional health.  
North Yorkshire Go-To Website 
Not sure what to feel about what you're feeling? 
Welcome to the home of wellbeing and mental 
health for young people in North Yorkshire. We're 
here to help you find the right help and support for 
you, to help you stay well, whatever is going on in 
your life 
Compass Phoenix 
The aim of the Compass Phoenix service is to 
improve outcomes for children and young people in 
relation to their emotional wellbeing and mental 
health by strengthening the range of mental health 
support available to children and young people. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/letters/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/letters/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/news/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/St.-Peters-Vision-Poster-2.pdf
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/St.-Peters-Vision-Poster-2.pdf
https://imsva91-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=http%3a%2f%2fwww.inourplace.co.uk&umid=1C138F75-F847-9205-BCE5-7D8DE7B16C02&auth=de41389fcd07b045c2bf0b8b6a6bb2cde097bfb7-bf136eb233259efcbaf6835652fd24595bc9b1ef
https://thegoto.org.uk/
https://www.compass-uk.org/services/compass-phoenix/
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Diary Dates - All diary dates are now shared on the Arbor Parent Portal and Via the 
Arbor App.                             

 

The term dates for both and 2024 -2025 and 2025-2026 are published on our website and can be accessed 

here.  Please check when planning any holidays or appointments. 

 

Date Activity Year Group(s) 

Summer Holiday 

Monday 7 – Thursday 11 
October 

Scholastic Book Fair times tbc All classes 

Tuesday 22 October NCTEM Film Crew Filming Maths 
Lesson  

Ravens  

Thursday 24 October 6.00pm  FOSP Halloween Disco  All welcome  

Friday 25 October morning  Flu Immunisations  All children opting in.  

Friday 25 October 2.00pm  Tom Gordon MP visiting  Whole school 

October Half Term Holiday 

Monday 4 November  INSET – Day. School closed to 
children.  

All staff  

Monday 11 November Remembrance Day . Two minutes 
silence at 11.00am 

All  

Monday 11 November ‘Bikeability’ Cycle Training  Year 6 – Groups to be confirmed 
to children participating  

Tuesday 12 November  Parent Consultations 3.30 – 5.10 All classes book appointment on 
Arbor.  

Wednesday 13 November 3.15 
– 5.15 

FOSP KS2 Movie Night All children in Years 3 – 6 
welcome. A ticketed event. Look 
out for further details re 
purchasing a ticket.  

Thursday 14 November  Parent Consultations 4.00pm – 
6.30pm  

All classes book appointment on 
Arbor.  

Friday 15 November 
 

 
 

Children In Need – Non uninform 
(for donation) day and whole school 
cake sale 

All classes.  

Tuesday 19 November 1.30 – 
4.15pm (approx.) 

Year 6 to Watch Annie the Musical 
at St Aidan’s School.  

Year Six children.  

Tuesday 19 November  Parent Consultations 4.00 – 6.30 All classes book appointment on 
Arbor.  

Thursday 21 November  Parent Consultations 3.30 – 5.10 All classes book appointment on 
Arbor.  

Week Beginning 2 December  NTS and Teacher Assessment Week Yr2 - 6 

Tuesday 3 December 4.00pm St 
Paul’s Church  

Advent Concert  All welcome  

Saturday 7 December 12.00 – 
2.00 

FOSP Christmas Fare  All welcome  

Tuesday 10 December  EY and KS1 Nativity Performance 
Dress Rehearsal – Whole School 
Watching.  

Whole School. Parents welcome 
also if unable to attend either of 
other performances.  

Wednesday 11 December 
2.00pm 

EY and KS1 Nativity Afternoon 
Performance  

EY and KS1 

Thursday 12 December 3.15 pm FOSP – Pre Nativity-Fun session and 
Hot Dogs 

EY and KS1 

Thursday 12 December 5.00pm  EY and KS1 Nativity Evening 
Performance 

EY and KS1 

Friday 13 December 12.00  Whole School Pantomime Trip  Whole School 

https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/school-information/school-day/
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Thursday 19 December 9.30  Christmas Service in St Peter’s 
Church  

All classes 

Friday 20 December 1.30pm Carols at the Alms Houses. All classes 

Friday 20 December 2.00pm  School closes for Christmas Holiday  All classes  

Christmas Holiday 

 

Shine Awards 
 

Early Years and  
Key Stage One  

Year 3/4 Year 5/6 

Wrens 
The whole class for their singing in 
church at the Harvest Festival 
Kingfishers 
Lyons & Elsie 
Finches 
Omer & Rory 
Sparrows 
Finley & Florrie 

Owls 
Felicity & Kai 
Starlings  
David & George 

Herons 
Lola & Robbie 
Ravens 
Noah A & Jessica A 
Eagles 
Isaac & Mia 

 

Whole School  
 

Arbor Calendar 
Thank you to everyone who is making use of the 
Arbor Parent App. We hope you are finding it 
helpful. If you need any help accessing it, please let 
us know by emailing admin@stpeters.ycst.co.uk or 
popping in to see the office staff. We have now 
populated the Arbor Calendar with all the key dates 
for the term ahead and will continue to use the 
calendar as a means of sharing key dates with 
families. You can sync the Arbor calendar with your 
own electronic calendar by using the link here. 
 

 

 

 

Photo Consents  
Thank you to everyone who has completed the 
updating of their photo permissions via the Arbor 
Parental Portal, this is a big help.  
We are pleased to have been selected by 
Playscheme to feature in their updated catalogue 
both in print and online. They have commissioned 
a professional photographer to take photos of 
their installations including the Scramble Stax, 
outdoor classroom, library and The Nest. They 
would like these photos to include children using 
them. We have added an additional consent 
option on Arbor and would be most grateful if 
parents would complete this additional consent 
request for ‘School Approved Third Party’ photos. 
Even if you choose not to consent, we would most 
grateful if all families would respond either giving 
or declining their consent.  
 

 

ADDITIONAL PHOTO 
PERMISSION REQUEST 

 

 
 

ACTION REQUIRED PLEASE. THANK YOU  

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@stpeters.ycst.co.uk
https://st-peters-church-of-england-primary-school.uk.arbor.sc/calendar/icalendar/user-id/1114/staff-id/58/ArborCalendar.ics?h=JDJ5JDEwJE4xM3VVZXFMMFIwd1lybGJVZnZXRE83VjJtTm5KN2xPZTB6cTZoM0JJS2xSUHprclVha2oy
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Your Harrogate Award Nominations 
We are thrilled that our Trust (YCST) and one of our 
much-valued colleagues feature in the Your 
Harrogate Local Hero Awards shortlist! 
Congratulations to our very own Mrs Jones who has 
made it to the final three in the ‘Teacher of the Year’ 
category. We were delighted to welcome Esmee 
from Your Harrogate into school this week to talk to 
Mrs Jones about her role and the work she does 
supporting children and families. Esmee enjoyed 
visiting school especially the newly refurbished Nest 
space which plays a crucial role in our nurturing 
approach. 
The Trust has been shortlisted in the ‘Employer of 
the Year’ category and we are all delighted! Huge 
thanks for the nominations and to Your Harrogate 
for the honour – we are excited to be part of the 
awards ceremony later this month. 

 
 

 

 

Lunches 
On Thursday this week the kitchen served a 
jungle themed lunch.  Here are some 
pictures of the food they served.  There was 
Leopard spots pizza, Quorn sausage toad in 
the hole and Zebra sponge cake. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Curriculum & Extra-Curricular Spotlight  
 

Collective Worship  
It was a pleasure to see St Peter’s Church so full of 
children and families this week to help celebrate 
Harvest Festival. The children led a wonderful 
collective worship with readings, songs and prayers 
to help us give thanks for another harvest time. The 
children helped us reflect on and give thanks for all 
we have and think how we can help others. Thank 
you to all the families who helped us walk safely to 
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and from church, and to everyone for all their 
generous donations of food that will support them 
in their working to providing food seven days a week 
to those who need some extra support. You can find 
more details of how St Peter’s can provide support 
and how you can support them here.  

 
For more pictures have a look at the NEWS section of 

our website.  

 

 

 

 
 

Nest Renovation 
We are all celebrating the completion of our newly 
renovated nurture room space. Nurture and 
pastoral care are at the heart of the school’s 
approach. 
The Nest was initially created back in Autumn 2021 
transforming a storage room into nurture space for 
use during lesson time, lunchtime and by the 
schools after school provision Fun Club. Initially the 
room was cleared and repainted however there was 
ambition to create an inspirational space that 
brought the children’s thoughts and ideas to life. 
All the classes at St Peter’s are named after birds 
from the book ‘The Lost Words’ and continuing this 
theme the children named the nurture space ‘The 
Nest’ as it is a safe and welcoming space for children 
from all classes to meet and be together. The school 
worked closely with the York based company 
Playscheme to develop the design, including the 
children’s wish for their very own school treehouse. 
Throughout last year school completed several bids 
for additional funds including a successful 
application to the Johnson and Mukherjee 
Foundation to support this project as well as 
working closely with Friends of St Peter’s FOSP to 
raise the funds needed for this project. 

 

 

 

For more pictures have a look at the NEWS section of our website. 
 

Parent Consultations – Save the Dates 
 
Tuesday 12 November 3.30pm – 5.10pm 
Thursday 14 November 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
 
Tuesday 19 November 4.00pm – 6.30pm 
Thursday 21 November 3.30pm – 5.10pm 
 
Having listened to parental feedback all 
appointments will be in person. Booking will open 
shortly with appointments booked via Arbor so 
please make sure your account is up and running.  

 

 

https://stpetersharrogate.org.uk/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/news/
https://stpeters.ycst.co.uk/news/
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Sporting Competition 
Well done to our final group of Year 1&2 footballers 
who represented St Peter’s this week at the Sporting 
Influence competition series at Harrogate High. They 
worked well as team in all the matches, and we are 
so proud of them all.  
Next it is the turn of the girls from Key Stage two for 
more footballing action.  
 

 

 
 

 

FOSP News    
 

Wonderful Friends Group 
We are very lucky to have a fabulous FOSP group 
who work incredibly hard to arrange events for our 
school community and raise funds to support 
projects in school. 
Thank you to all who attended either in person or 
online the first meeting of the year which was on 
Thursday 19 September in school.  There are many 
events planned for the year and we need volunteers 
to support the safe and successful delivery of these. 
FOSP are collating a list how and when you can 
support them and will share this shortly.  

 

 
 

Cookbook 
FOSP is delighted to be getting your tastebuds 
tingling by creating a school recipe book this year. 
We would love your children to contribute a recipe 
to the cookbook. 
It's really simple. Your child can create or choose a 
favourite recipe from home - a breakfast or snack, a 
starter, main or dessert, either healthy or a treat. 
They need to enter the ingredients, the method (in 
easy-to-follow steps) and then either take a photo of 
their finished dish, or draw a picture of what it looks 
like.  
Children may submit a recipe individually or as a 
group (for example siblings who are all a huge fan of 
Grandma’s secret pasta bake recipe can submit it 
together as long as Grandma is happy to share the 
secret!) but there is only 1 child photo per page so 
make sure you send in a snap with all the siblings in 
it.  
All of this can be sent to our St Peter's submission 
form online: 

https://saronti.com/StPtCEHg1 
Password: &tPtHg 

If you are unable to submit your recipe online, don’t 
be disheartened! Bring your recipe and picture plus 
your name, age, key stage and a photo or drawing of 
your child to the school office, and a member of the 
PTA or school can help you get it all online. 

 
 
 

https://saronti.com/StPtCEHg1
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So that we can try to have the finished books 
returned to school in time for Christmas, the 
deadline for all submissions is Friday 18th October. 
Any questions or problems, please contact Anna 
Pywell. 
Happy recipe writing! 
  

Community News    
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